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Agency

Dear Ms. Gardebring:

We have received your September 12, 1977 letter requesting a copy 
of all future correspondence between Northern States Power Company 
(NSP) and the NRC concerning the spent fuel pool modification at 
the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant.  

A check of our files on this subject indicates that NSP has forwarded 
a copy of each letter on this subject to Mr. J. W. Ferman of your 
organization, Your name is on the NRC service list and you will 
therefore receive copies of our outgoing correspondence. Additionally, 
copies of all such correspondence are placed in the NRC Public Document 
Room located in Washington, D. C. and in the Local Public Document 
Room located in the Minneapolis Public Library.  

Sincerely, 

Don K. Davis, Acting Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #2 
Division of Operating Reactors
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